
CURRICULUM 
 

The 5 year old class will learn 

about children of France,  

Letters H, L , T, Numbers 

4,5,6,7, Patterning and  

Halloween.   

The 4-5 year old's will learn 

about fire safety, the colors 

black & orange, the numbers 3 

& 4, the letters D, E, F & G, 

Fall and Halloween.   

The 3-4 year old's will  

explore fire safety, pumpkins, 

the colors orange & black, the 

circle shape, Fall and  

Halloween. 

 

PHILHARMONIC 
On 10/2/23, The Dayton  

Philharmonic  String Quartet 

will be performing  

“ Dinosaurs” at 9:15 am.  

All families are welcome to 

join us in the muscleroom. 

 

HALLOWEEN  

PARTIES 
Monday, Oct. 30 and  

Tuesday Oct. 31 will be the 

days of our HALLOWEEN 

PARTIES.  Have your 

child wear their costume to 

school on the day of the 

party.  

NO MASKS AND NO  

WEAPONS , please!  You 

do not need to send a snack 

with your child on party 

days.  The homeroom  

parents will be posting  

sign-up sheets for  

donations of snacks and 

juice for the parties.  There 

will be a costume parade at 

9:15 am, which parents and 

siblings may stay for. Please 

gather in the entrance area 

and the Parade will pass by! 

 

 

      Green-Oak Preschool 
October 2023 NEWSLETTER 

w
w

w
.g

reen
o

a
k

p
resch

o
o
l.co

m
      2

5
2

-7
8
4
0

 

ROOM PARENTS 
Thanks to all who  

volunteered to be Home-

room parents. On Wed., 

Oct 4 at 9AM the MWF 

parents will meet. On 

Thurs., Oct 5 at 9 AM the 

TTH parents will have 

their meeting. Please see 

Mrs. Baker if you  

cannot attend. 

NO SCHOOL 

Friday Oct. 6 ,there is NO 

SCHOOL. Kettering 

Schools are closed.  Tution 

is due by Thursday , Oct. 

5! 

OCTOBER  

BIRTHDAYS 
 

PUMPKIN PATCH 
Starting October 7, the 

Church Pumpkin Patch will 

be open for the season! 

Take time to visit and help 

support the church, 

which in turn, will  

support  

Green-Oak Preschool! 

HOMEROOM 

PARENTS 
 

 

 

 

 
 

COMMUNITY HELPER 
We will be having Firefighters 

and Police Officers coming in 

to speak to the children this 

month. 

SCHOOL PICTURES 
On October 19 and 20, we will 

have Callentine  

Photograhy here for  

individual and class pictures. 

Payment must be made by 

day of picture day. Please 

send in payment by  10/18 or 

day of pictures, Checks should 

be made to Callentine  

Photography. 



 

 

 

 
 
          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


